
​Foothill High School Daily Bulletin​
​Regular Day Bell Schedule​

​Wednesday, September 3, 2025​

​ASB:​​ ​
​Seniors, your Class Presidents are hosting the first Class of 2026 meeting at lunch on Wednesday, September 3rd in the​
​library. Earn 20 5 Star points for attending, and be there for a chance to win door prizes! We will be discussing the senior​
​trip, tentative senior events for the entire year, senior elimination, and most importantly, we want your input!​
​Grad ads can be purchased and designed at​​jostensyearbooks.com​​.​​If you have questions, please email​
​afitzgerald@suhsd.net​

​Join ASB for our Rio Nights homecoming dance on September 27th from 7-10 pm. This dance is open to all Foothill​
​students and if you are wanting to bring a guest from another school, you must obtain a guest pass from the main office.​
​Please direct any questions to​​afitzgerald@suhsd.net​

​Guest pass applications for the homecoming dance (9/27) are available in the main office. Applications are due by​
​September 24th.​

​General Information:​

​The Army will be on campus today during lunch outside the library.​

​If you purchased an ASB Membership after school pictures were taken, bring your Student ID to the Student Store before​
​school, brunch or lunch to have a manual sticker put on. Please look at your ID before coming into the store, the majority​
​of students will have the letters “ASB” in orange already printed on their ID.​

​FFA Fair Livestock Parent/Exhibitor Meeting - September 4th @ 5:30 PM in the FHS library. Mandatory for all students,​
​and their parents who wish to to take livestock to the 2026 Shasta District Fair with Foothill FFA.​

​Calling all FFA alumni, parents, and community supporters! Our next Ag Boosters (Alumni & Supporters) meeting will be​
​held Wednesday, September 4th, immediately following the livestock meeting. We’re excited to welcome our incoming​
​families and invite you to join us in supporting the students of the Foothill Agriculture Program. For more information or to​
​get connected with an Alumni & Supporters leader, please contact​​aanderson@suhsd.net​​.​

​The Student Store will be closed Sept 8th through the 10th. All Parking Permits and other sales will resume on Thursday,​
​Sept 11th. Please pick up your Parking permit before school, brunch, or lunch. Must have a completed parking contract.​
​Pay ahead on the Webstore to save time. Starting this week parking tickets will be issued by our school security.​

​Girls Inc. is looking for high school girls (grades 9–12) to participate in our Youth Leadership Council, a program designed​
​to empower young women through leadership development and advocacy training. We will be hosting an Interest Meeting​
​for prospective students and their parents on: Monday, September 22, 2025, 5:00 PM at 2881 Churn Creek Rd. Suite A,​
​Redding.​

​Save the Date! College Quest is again happening this year at Shasta College on October 13, 2025 from 5:30-7:30pm.​
​Over 40 Colleges & Universities, Military, Trade Schools plus Financial Aid info. Don't miss out!​

​Clubs:​

​Intramural volleyball has started! We play every Tuesday and Thursday in the big gym. All are welcome. Hope to see you​
​this Thursday!​

​Club Rush will be held Friday, September 12. More information pertaining to club Rush and Rush week will be coming out​
​by tomorrow. If you want to participate in club (rush), we will need your club charter turned in by Tuesday, September 9 at​
​the latest.​

​Sports:​
​Interested in trying out for Frosh and JV baseball? There will be a baseball meeting Wednesday, September 3rd during​
​FlexTime in the Small Gym. Sign up during your Advisory period on Monday to attend the meeting.​
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​We are starting boys and girls preseason wrestling practices September 3rd 3:45 pm to 5:00 pm. Practice will be every​
​Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 3:45 pm to 5:00 pm.​


